Miscellaneous
DEPARTMENT OF CHILDREN AND FAMILIES
Agency for Persons with Disabilities
Notice of Publication of 2025-2026 Annual Regulatory Plan

Notice is hereby given that on October 3, 2025, the Agency for Persons with Disabilities (APD) published its 2025-2026 Annual Regulatory Plan. The Regulatory Plan is available on the APD’s website at https://apd.myflorida.com/resources/reports/regulatoryplans/APD%2025-26%20Regulatory%20Plan.pdf
